
Headteacher’s Comments 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

We have had another super busy week at St. Cuthbert’s. I can’t believe we only have one week left of this 
term! 

 

On Monday, I spent the morning at a fellow MAT school, in Maryport. It is lovely meeting other members 
of our MAT family and it is very exciting plans for our children to join in with inspiring projects.  

KS2 had a fantastic afternoon and evening at the Brewery dance, Kendal on Monday. We are so proud of 
how they performed and also conducted themselves at the Brewery. We hope you enjoyed the video on 
DOJO’s and pictures on Facebook. Well done KS2. 

Year 3,4,5 and 6 visited the Footprint on Wednesday. They celebrated world frog 
day by designing their own wooden frogs and they also spend time pond dipping. 
They were excited to find 3 newts!  

We also spent Tuesday afternoon in church, praying the Stations of the Cross. We 
reflected on the journey Jesus made, whilst creating some beautiful pieces of art. 
They responded beautifully to questions asked too.  

 

We have our Easter Tea Party on Thursday, at 2.45. Please join us if you can. Each 
class will be performing a dance or song for you to enjoy. There is also a cake sale 
with tea and coffee. There will also be burgers, hotdogs and drinks for the children. All money raised will 
go to the PFA.  

The PFA will be running face painting, a glitter tattoo stall and also a craft stall. Everyone is welcome. Weather permitting, we will be in the school 
playground. 

Donations of cakes are most welcome and please remember to return your child’s Easter Egg cup by Thursday, so they can be entered in the com-
petition.  

We will also be holding a chocolate tombola on Thursday 30th March. Children are invited to come to school in their own clothes on Monday 27th 
March in Exchange for a chocolate treat for our Tombola. Tickets will be 20 p each and will be on sale from Monday. The school council will be 
running the Tombola.  

Congratulations to Uliana (Year 6) for winning the recent Mini Police poster competition. Look out for her posters around 
Windermere, reminding dog owners to clean up after their pets. Harry Sharp Shop in Windermere very kindly donated a 
lovely sketch book and gel pens as her winning prize.  

Today we celebrated the Annunciation, which is the feast day of our MAT, The Mater 
Christi Trust. 

We are looking forward to celebrating mass with Father Bernard on the last day of term, school 
closes on Friday 31st March at 2pm. There will be no after school club on this day.  

I hope you have a lovely weekend, 

Stay safe,  

Mrs Bone 

Head teacher  

Friday Newsletter 

KEY DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

Y6 extra maths sessions 8.30am every day 
Thurs 30th Mar—Afternoon Tea from 
2.45pm 
Fri 31st March—End of Term—school 
closes at 2pm 
Mon 17th April—Start of Summer Term 

Friday 24th March 2023 

Reception 85% 

Year 1  93%   

Year 2  90% 

Year 3  100%  

Year 4  97% 

Year 5 100% 

Year 6 91% 

WOW!  

Well done Y3 
& Y5 

Scan the QR 

code to get to 

our website. 

We have a vacancy for a Parent Governor, if you 
are interested in this role please speak to Mrs 

Bone 

KS1 have been looking at Goldilocks 

and the three bears—making porridge 

and discussing the different textures 

and the change when water is added  

Nursery and KS1 have 

been exploring Numicon in 

Maths  


